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In Arizona, responsible alcohol service training is voluntary for servers.  New managers 

and/or the person in charge of daily operations must attend a responsible alcohol 

management training class.   

 

ServSafe Alcohol is currently not an approved program in Arizona.   

 

 

STATE LIQUOR AUTHORITY: 

Arizona Department of Liquor Licenses and Control 

800 West Washington, 5th Floor 

Phoenix, Arizona 85007 

Phone: 602-542-5141 

Fax: 602-542-5707 

Email: liqr@azll.com 

Website: www.azll.com 

 

 

STATE LAWS: 

The Arizona laws and rules pertaining to alcoholic beverages are located at 

http://www.azsos.gov/public_services/Title_19/19-01.htm and 

http://www.azleg.state.az.us/ArizonaRevisedStatutes.asp?Title=4.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Program Roll-Out Guidelines:  
 
Arizona 
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